Thank you for your request made under the Freedom of Information (Scotland) Act 2002 (Fol(S)A) for the following information from the
University of Dundee.

Your request and our response:

Please provide all documentation the university holds about the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). This is a student
group at your university controlled by the Chinese embassy.

The University does not hold any documentation about the Chinese Students and Scholars Association (CSSA). Therefore, under Fol(S)A, we
are applying the exemption S.17 (Information not held).

Right to review

If you are unhappy with our response to your request under Fol(S)A you may request a review. If you wish to request a review of our response,
please email FreedomOfinformation@dundee.ac.uk outlining the reason(s) for your dissatisfaction. This must be done within 40 working days of
receiving this email. See https://www.itspublicknowledge.info/what-if-im-unhappy.

Right to Appeal

If you are dissatisfied with our response to your request for review, you may ask the Scottish Information Commissioner to review our decision.
You must submit your request to the Commissioner within 6 months of receiving our review response. The Commissioner’s Office may be
contacted by post at the following address: Kinburn Castle, Doubledykes Road, St Andrews, Fife KY16 9DS, by telephone on 01334 464610and

by email at enquiries@itspublicknowledge.info.




